
William Brooks Elementary 3rd Grade

Welcome & Supplies 2024-2025

Welcome to 3rd grade! We are so excited you are here this year! We

can’t wait to meet you on the first day of school, Thursday, August 8th at 9:00

AM. Remember to pack a refillable water bottle, snack, and lunch (if you’re

choosing not to eat school lunch).

3rd Grade Supplies: The 3rd-grade teachers have already purchased all of the

supplies that your child will need to start the school year! On the first day of

school, each child will be given an identical supply pouch or basket containing items

such as: a pencil, highlighter, scissors, whiteboard marker, white board eraser,

crayons or colored pencils, etc., as well as the notebooks and/or folders needed for

their desks. Additionally, we will be providing a set of small earbuds or school

headphones for each student, as students will use them daily with our class set of

school Chromebooks.

Many times families ask about voluntary donations to help support our classrooms.

If you would like to make a voluntary donation in any amount, you may donate:

● Cash or check in any amount (checks made out to William Brooks Elementary

School). This money will go directly into the 3rd grade class fund for your

child’s specific classroom. It will be used to purchase additional class

supplies or items throughout the school year. Please send donations to the

front office and be sure to indicate your child’s teacher. ***Please note
donations are completely voluntary. All necessary supplies will be provided
for all students.***

Note regarding earbuds and headphones: As stated above, we will provide a set of

small earbuds or school headphones for each student to use. In the past, some

students have preferred to bring a pair of earbuds or headphones from home. If

you would like to send your child with an alternative pair that he/she will be

responsible for, you may do so.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Diaz, Mrs. Slagle, and Mrs. Fisher

3rd Grade Teaching Team

William Brooks Elementary School


